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Newsletter 30                         Friday 12th July 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

The summer holidays are now fast approaching! 

We have had another busy week in school with 

two transition days. Annual school reports are due 

to be sent out at the end of the day today. If you 

have any issues receiving these then please be 

sure to contact the school office who will help to 

resolve them. 

 

In this week’s newsletter you will find information 

about the following: 

 

 PTA Summer Fair 

 Year 6 Prom 

 Transition Days 

 Library Reading Challenge 

 

KPS Values Celebration 

 

Respect – Confidence – Resilience 

Aspiration – Enthusiasm – Kindness 

  

Congratulations to KPS Values Award winners. It is 

our favourite moment of the week to hear the 

teachers talk so enthusiastically about the 

amazing achievements and values of our children.  

 

Reception  

 Harrison – Resilience 

Year 1 & 2 

Agneta – Confidence 

Hanna – Enthusiasm 

Tomas – Enthusiasm 

Year 3 & 4   
Teddy – Aspiration 

Sithana - Respect 

Dominic – Enthusiasm 

Madison – Resilience 

Amelija - Resilience 

 

Year 5 & 6  
Brandon – Aspiration 

Aaron – Aspiration 

Isabella – Resilience 

Max - Confidence 

 
We are very proud of you all! 

 

Thank you to all of the grownups who came along 

to support today. 

 

PTA Summer Fair 

 

The PTA have been working hard to prepare for 

the Summer Fair this afternoon. We would love to 

see you after school on the school field to join in 

the fun and games.  

 

Each class will have a games stall, there will be a 

raffle, a visit from a fire engine, Football Fun 

Factory and Frank’s ice cream van. Let’s hope that 

the weather holds up for us! 

 

 

https://kingsfieldprimary.org/


Year 6 Prom 

 

As well as the Summer Fair today Year 6 will also 

be having their end of year Prom. We’re sure that 

they are all looking forward to it. Thank you to 

everybody involved in its organisation, particularly 

Mrs Harrison, we hope you all have an amazing 

time. 

 

Transition Days 

 
We have had two transition days this week where 

the children have been able to spend time with 

their new teachers and classes.  

Parents have now been notified of the class 

structures and the children’s teachers for the new 

year. 

 

Library Reading Challenge 

 

On Monday the children will be having a special 

assembly where they will learn all about this year’s 

reading challenge at the library. 

It’s a great opportunity to encourage your children 

to read over the summer and is free for all pre-

school and primary children. 

 

Moments Matter – Attendance Counts 

KPS Celebrate Good Attendance 

 
Week beginning: 8/07/24 
 

Class: Team 
Attendance: 

RK 89.2% 

1L 89% 

2D 93.4% 

2L 87.1% 

3M 95% 

3P 88.8% 

4M 93.8% 

4W 87.1% 

5R 95% 

5T 93.6% 

6C 98.6% 

6R 96.3% 

Whole 
School 

92.3% 

  
Class 6C have earned the extra playtime next 

week.  

 
Whole school attendance since 

September is 93.9 % 
 

Let’s work together to improve this and 
reach 96% at least.  

 

 
 

Special events are featured each week during this 
half term and we hope that this means all children 
are excited about coming into school every 
morning. 
Please see our website for more Summer Term 
dates.  


